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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 2nd February 2018
Monday P5-7 Library

               Credit Union

Tuesday   P1 Shared Education
Wednesday  Sentinus Programme P5-7
                  PE P1 -4 

Thursday  After Schools Running club P4-7
Friday       P.1- 4 PE 

                 P.1 -4 Library

Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-
KS1 Pupil of the Week – Megan
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Aisling
Shared Education

Our Primary 1 will continue their Shared Programme on Tuesday in Fivemiletown Controlled.
Yoga

Please note there will be no yoga this week but this will return on February 14th.
STEM Activities
We are delighted to have secured funding for a Sentinus project based around the theme of Flight. As part of this project a facilitator from Sentinus will travel to St Marys to facilitate various STEM activities with pupils from both St Marys and Carntall.
Farm to Fork

We had a great morning in Tesco on Wednesday 31st January. Our school was the last ever school to avail of this programme as Tesco are no longer running it. Consequently, Tesco gave us a lot of goodies as well as clipboards and vests. We learned lots about where various foods originated from as well as how Tesco store their food and bake their bread, pancakes etc.
Catholic Schools Week

Our school mass was a huge success and it was wonderful to see so many parents and grandparents present. All of the children participated in the mass with great confidence and we all enjoyed listening to them share memories and stories of their grandparents.
St Brigid’s Day
We had a busy morning on Thursday morning making St. Brigid’s crosses with the children. This is a lovely tradition and I was amazed at how good the children were at making their crosses – well done!
Afterschools Club
Our running club continues this Thursday for another for P4-P7 pupils from 3.15 – 4.15pm and it is great to see how fit we are all becoming thanks to our coach Miss McRory. 
Transfer
A huge congratulations to all of our P7 pupils on their recent transfer results – we are all so proud of you and we trust that whatever choice of school you make that it will be the right choice for you as you begin a new journey in life. 
OUR success is doing OUR best!

